DP&L

June 26, 2014

Mr. Klaus Lambeck

The Ohio Power Siting Board
180 East Broad Street
Columbus, Ohio 43215

RE: Pre-Application Notification Letter for DP&L’s Proposed West Milton-Eldean 138 kV
Transmission Line Project---Case #14-0469-EL-BTX

Dear Mr. Lambeck,

On February 27, 2014, in accordance with Chapter 4906-5-08 of the Ohio Administrative Code
(OAC), The Dayton Power and Light Company (DP&L) submitted a Pre-Application
Notification Letter for its proposed West Milton-Eldean Transmission Line Project---a new 17-
mile 138 kV line from the existing West Milton Substation to the existing Eldean Substation
located northwest of Troy, Ohio. A public informational meeting was held on March 25, 2014.

This letter is to notify the Ohio Power Siting Board of a second public informational meeting that
will be held from 6 to 8 PM on Wednesday, July 9, 2014, in the gymnasium of Concord
Elementary School, 3145 State Route 718, Troy, Ohio 45373.

Should you have any questions regarding this proposed project, please give me a call at (937)
259-7262.

Sincerely,

/

Hertzel Shamash
Vice President, Resource Planning
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